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TO:   Business Commitee 
FROM:   Mark Walsh, Secretary-Treasurer   
SUBJECT:  Public Interest Disclosure Act  
 
 
 
Background 
 
In November of 2023 the Board passed the Public Interest Disclosure Act policy as required by 
legisla�on. That legisla�on also requires yearly repor�ng out.  

 
 
Discussion  
 
There were no disclosures pursuant to the policy in the calendar year to November 15. We note the 
District is con�nuing to make the Policy known to staff including providing resources, adding it to on-
boarding and incorpora�ng yearly reminders to staff into our processes. 

A yearly report will be added to the work plan for November. 

 

Appendix A: Public Interest Disclosure Report – November 2024 

Link to website: htps://www.sd68.bc.ca/public-interest-disclosure-act-pida/ 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sd68.bc.ca%2Fpublic-interest-disclosure-act-pida%2F&data=05%7C02%7CKMatthews%40sd68.bc.ca%7C4afd0ae2cb094cf6c55108dd001e560c%7C874aef7d912947c698621c49c325f625%7C0%7C0%7C638666852479204268%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2%2FzHUA6hh8rkRhOPal8MoyNwgSCwWgnQwbI%2BBbr0VG0%3D&reserved=0
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